
                                                                                                                                                                    

                   

                                   

 

                                            

During the summer holidays, a group of our upcoming Year 7s 

attended a Maths workshop. The aim of the workshop was to use 

Maths in a fun way to allow them to explore how useful the skills are 

and how they are used in almost everything we do in our lives and how 

they link to other subjects in school. 

The topic was “Is it healthy?” We used the children’s favourite 

snacks to show how maths is used in their production, labelling and 

packaging. They presented their findings and decided if they were 

healthy or not. We linked into Food Tech and Science with the recipe 

building, nutritional analysis and understanding of where our energy 

comes from in our food, and how much each type of food gives us. 

The children calculated nutrient values for sugar sweets, built an 

ingredients list for home- made fudge which they then labelled and 

packaged to take home and eat!! They compared and ranked snack 

bars in terms of the three main nutrients of fat, sugar and salt 

against Government guidelines, finally producing a poster to display 

their work. 

 

 


